R Department o! Nuclear Engineering

Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute Troy, New York 12180-3590

September 28, 1984

Mr. Cecil 0. Thomas, Chief
Standardization and Special Projects
Branch
Division of Licensing
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: Emergency Plan License No. CX-22

Dear Mr. Thomas:

The enclosed Proposed Emergency Plan CX-22 dated September 1984 responds to
your July 30, 1984 Tetter which transmitted the findings of your review of
Proposed Emergency Plan License No. CX-22 dated February 1984 that was sub-
mitted February 6, 1984,

Your July 30, 1984 letter included a request for additional information and
directed the licensee to Information Notice, No. 83-66, Supplement (1) for
discussion of the type of emergency that can be experienced at a critical
facility.

Thus, the enclosed Emergency Plan provides additional information in Sections
3.5 Emergency Action Levels, 3.6 Emergency Planning Zones and 3.7 Emergency
Response in response to your July 30, 1984 letter.

Sincerely,

Dr. Frank Wicks, Supervisor Dr{ Donald R. Harris,
R.P.I. Critical Reactor Director
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